

October 10, 2024

City Manager's Office City of San Marcos 630 E. Hopkins St. San Marcos, Texas

Dear City Manager Reyes:

On behalf of the San Marcos Area Chamber of Commerce, I am writing to express our support for Texas Aviation Partners' management of the San Marcos Regional Airport. Over the past few years, Texas Aviation Partners has demonstrated exemplary leadership, successfully steering the airport through a period of high growth with excellent results.

Their team's expertise and oversight have been instrumental in maintaining high operational standards and contributing to economic development in the region.

Beyond their operational success, Texas Aviation Partners' executives have become invaluable members of our community. They generously contribute time and leadership to several local non-profits -- including the San Marcos Area Chamber of Commerce, Leadership San Marcos, SM Youth Leadership, Rotary, Lions, and Wings & Warriors, to name a few.

Their involvement reflects a genuine commitment to the overall well-being of our community, demonstrating value that extends far beyond the airport's gates!

In light of their outstanding performance and community engagement, the Chamber strongly supports Texas Aviation Partners' continued role in managing the San Marcos Regional Airport. We believe their vision and leadership will be key to ensuring the airport remains a critical economic asset to the City of San Marcos in coming years.

Sincerely,

Page Michel
President/CEO

e Michel